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The Amazing Brain:   

Resilience in the Face of Adversity 

 
Deadline for Submission of Abstracts:  January 30, 2013 

 

 

The Brain Injury Association Quinte District is proud to announce their 2013 conference to 

be held at the Travelodge, Belleville, Ontario on May 15, 2013. 

 
The Education Committee of BIAQD is inviting interested professionals, survivors and 

caregivers to submit abstracts reflecting the theme.  Possible presentation topics could 

include, but are not limited to:  Community Support, Returning to an Active Lifestyle, 

Fostering Old Relationships and Forming New Relationships, Developing a New Personal 

Identity, Moving Forward in Work, Life and Play. 

 
We are inviting presentations for our 30 minute Podium Presentations and our 15 minute 

Rapid Podium Presentations.  We encourage presentations that represent our Conference 

theme.  We also encourage collaboration between professionals, survivors and caregivers. 
 

All abstracts will be reviewed by the Education Committee for relevance and quality of 

content, originality and relevance. 

 
All abstracts must be submitted to BIAQD on submission forms no later  

than January 30, 2013.  Submission forms available at BIAQD website or contact the office. 

 

If you have any questions about abstract submissions, please e-mail Pam Ferrill at 

biaqd@bellnet.ca 

 


